
 
 
3/26/2021 
 
Parents,  
 

Some of you may have heard of Governor Doug Ducey’s changes to various COVID restrictions across the 
state and we wanted to clarify how this affects our school safety procedures. At this time, per the 
Arizona Department of Health services, the AZDHS Emergency Measure requiring masks use in K-12 
schools remains in effect.   
 

All COVID-19 safety procedures, including the face covering requirement 
will continue on our campus. The health and safety of all ACA members is and always has been our top 
priority. ACA is committed to continually monitor the guidance from state and county health 
departments and keep you updated.   
 

Thank you for your continued support in following all health and safety procedures on campus.   
 
ACA Administration 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/3b3509a0801/a7894336-8e5f-4c58-bb78-a041721819ac.pdf

